
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                               
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 3 Class 
Assembly taking place on  
 

Thursday 21st March 2024 
at 2:30pm  

 
Year 3 have been working very hard during the Spring 
term and are really excited to show off what they 
have been learning about in Science. J  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions about our 
class assembly.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Curley, Mrs Geagen and Miss Oakes 
  

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 


